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Dear Ms. ZHANG Nan,

As we discussed at project board meeting on 14 June 2019, the
Project Management Office (PMO) - based at Beijing Volunteer Service
Federation (BVF) - is pleased with the collaboration together with United
Nations Volunteers (UNV) programme and China International Center for
Economic and Technical Exchanges (CICETE) on the project
“Strengthening China’s Involvement in the Development of International
Volunteer Service through South-South Cooperation and the Belt and
Road Initiative (project ID. 00098835)”. Thanks to the great support
provided by UNV and CICETE, PMO has successfully completed each
activity in line with the project outputs since 14 September 2016.

In light of the project implementation status in 2019, PMO plans to
adjust current annual work plan, which will result in several activities
postponed. On behalf of PMO, | would like to suggest extending current
project duration for eight months (no cost extension), from 13
September 2019 to 13 May 2020.

The extension will ensure a better completion of current project,
especially for UN youth volunteer deployment, and help well prepare for
the next phase of collaboration among UNV, CICETE and BVF.

Best regards,

Mr. LI Lei
BVF Deputy Secretary-General
PMO Project Manager
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